
STUDENT BULLETIN 

March 1, 1963

All those who are going to the Junior-Senior Banquet and need^ 
to purchase tickets please contact Karen Tuttle or Larry Martin 
today.

SOPHOMORES: If you plan to attend our class banquet Saturday
night (1) it will be at 7:30 at the Norslander Restaurant in 
Seattle. (2) if you do not have a ride, do not know the way, 
or could take an extra passenger (this is important), please 
meet at the ladies' residence at 6:30. We hope to see you all 
at the Norslanderi

There will be a "religious survey" made of the Kirkland- 
Houghton area this Saturday. It is expected that a good number 
of students will co-operate in this project.

Jerry Sanders is in charge with the assistance of Jerry Col- 
lingwood. You are asked to meet at the S.U.B. at 1:00 p.m.

Surely the Lord will bless you as you put forth an effort to 
be instrumental in winning souls for the Master.

FRESHMAN Remember the Freshman Fellowship Meeting, Sunday, 
March 3, at 2:30 p.m. in the chapel. Everyone attend and enjoy 
a good time in the LordJ

Attention Sudents: The Sophomore class is taking orders^for 
school sweat-shirts. The cost is ;,!>[).. 00 each. Those desiring 
sweat-shirts please contact Steve Groseclose or Faith Tam. A 
down payment of $2.00 is requested. If you don't have the money 
but desire a sweat-shirt, see us anyway because we are not or­
dering extras. However, if you do order* you will be held 
liable for its purchase. Deadline: March 8.


